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Change of Address 
If you have recently moved, have a new phone number or have a new e-mail address, please notify Henry 
Theriault at 1HJTH2@COMCAST.NET or John Dineen at JOHNDINEEN@COMCAST.NET .  It’s very 
important for us to be able to update your information so you don’t miss out on important REM information.  
Also if you know anyone who would like to become a hpREM member please contact Henry Theriault via e-
mail at: 1hjth2@comcast.net     
 
Upcoming 2016 Events  (info provided by John Dineen) 
Please mark your calendars for the following socials/events: 
 

- Spring Social – Thursday, May 12th will be held at Saint Brigid’s hall in Lexington.  Please send your 
attendance sheet along with $10.00 per attendee to Monica Dickie, 48 Leigh Street, Framingham, 
MA 01701-4318.  Guests are welcome.  Come and share your news with HP friends.  We will be 
collecting canned goods and/or sealed, non-perishable dry food for donation to a local food pantry.   
 

- Annual Meeting/Social – September 22nd 
- Holiday Social – December 8th. 

 
New hpREM Members  (info provided by Henry Theriault) 
hpREM is pleased to welcome 1 new member: Stephen Jablonsky.  We look forward to seeing you at 
upcoming events.  
 
In Remembrance (Info provided by John Dineen) 
Fernando Silva passed away on February 16th.  He served in the US Army before working at Hewlett-
Packard for 35 years.  Our thoughts are with his family and friends.  
 
Upcoming Reagle Players Theatre Shows (Located at the Waltham High School Auditorium) 
 
Rodgers and Hammerstein’s Carousel  - June 9-19  (tickets range from $35 – $63) 
     

Thoroughly Modern Millie   -  July 7-17  (tickets range from $35 – $63) 

Gershwin’s Crazy For You  - August 4-14  (tickets range from $35 – $63)                

For more information and to buy tickets, please email groups@reaglemusictheatre.org or call Group Sales at 
781-891-5600 x1201.  Youth tickets are $25.00 and Seniors get $3.00 off regular priced tickets. 
 
Did You Know… 
Reagle Music Theatre’s first original revue, Remembering the 40’s, began as a dinner theatre at the Chateau 
Restaurant in Waltham 40 years ago. 
   
 



FYI…We would like to include some items of interest in a new Did You Know  section of the newsletter.  If 
you have topics that could be of interest to the hpREM retirees, please forward to Sylvia Cotton at 
sylviacotton@comcast.net.   
 
Retiree Website 
The hpREM retiree website is www.hprem.com .  The site has lots of good information as well as past 
newsletters. 
 
Newsletter Items/Topics 
If you have items/topics of interest you would like to share with retirees in upcoming newsletters, please 
forward your information to sylviacotton@comcast.net. 
Thanks to Henry Theriault, and John Dineen for their contribution to this newsletter. 
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